
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff for help 

with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. Teachers will be 

available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in addition to the     

parents of her class 

 Mrs Cheetham    Nursery                Friday 

 Mrs Seymour           Reception             Friday 

 Miss Fenton             Reception             Friday 

 Miss Falato              Year 1                 Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson          Year 1                  Friday 

 Mrs Park                  Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Heaps               Year 2                 Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray                 Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith              Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price                Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring           Year 4                  Thursday 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week  3 of the school dinner menu.  

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 

Golden Ticket this week and chose a prize from the Golden chest in 

Mrs Butlers office: 

   

                     Fletcher Harvey 

Please visit our website for 

more calendar details of 

events taking place in     

December and pictures of 

activities in school. Also 

visit our twitter site to see 

what your children have 

been doing - @kingsfieldsch 

              Star of the Week 

    Busy Bees                       Corey Porter 

              Clever Caterpillars           Naomi Dyson 

 Terrific Tigers            Kevin Lin 

 Charming Cheetahs         Owen Musgrove 

  Perfect Panthers              Tilly Redfern 

 Learning Lions            Esmé Hancock 

 Super Squirrels            Mia Hearson 

 Wise Owls                Zac Lally 

              Brilliant Badgers              Leo Mitchell 

 Fantastic Foxes    Sophie Shackleston 

                                                         

 Handwriting Hero 

 Busy Bees                        Mason Lawton 

 Clever Caterpillars          Ellie Smedley 

 Terrific Tigers             

 Charming Cheetahs        Ellouise Barkess 

 Perfect Panthers              Jake Deakin 

 Learning Lions                Connor Sutton 

 Super Squirrels                Dexter Dawson 

 Wise Owls               Amy– Lee Parry 

 Brilliant Badgers           Neve Holland 

 Fantastic Foxes            Rylan Jones 

       

  Independant Learner  

 Busy Bees                        Gracie Thorley 

 Clever Caterpillars           Lacie Davies 

 Terrific Tigers            Georgina Murray 

 Charming Cheetahs         Leah Tinsley 

 Perfect Panthers               Laynie Critchlow 

 Learning Lions                 Ollie Crutchley 

 Super Squirrels                 Lyla Matthews 

 Wise Owls                 James Platt 

 Brilliant Badgers             Ethan Knight 

 Fantastic Foxes             Honey Lal-Owen 

                  

                    

 Ladybird of the week                                                                                             

   

          Reuben Thorley 
 

 

SNOW 

In the event of  Snow we will inform parents of any school 

closure or disruption by text message. Please ensure that 

we have your up to date contact details. Please also listen to  local 

radio for updates. Thank you.  

Lateness 

We have had an increasing number of children arriving late to 

school. In line with the new legislation, this is being monitored by 

ourselves and the Local Authority and persistent lateness could be 

subject to penalties. Please ensure that you child arrives before the 

gates are closed at 8.55am. Thank you 

This week’s house points winner is Saturn with 493 

points.  Jupiter received 406 points, Mars         

received 383 points and Earth received 365  

points. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Saturn 

House Point Champions. 

The winning team will be         

announced next week. The             

winning team will  be able to 

come dressed in their own 

clothes on Monday 18th   

December.  

On Friday 15th December Nursery will be painting an elf.  

Payment must be made via Parent pay or at the school office 

before Friday. Thank you.   



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

Ford Green Hall trip Y2 

Tuesday 12th December 

 

Year 3/4– JBJH Panto 

Tuesday 12th December 

 

Paint an Elf—Nursery 

Friday 15th December 

 

Christmas Jumper day 

Friday 15tth December 

 

School Pantomime Aladdin 

Monday 18th December 

 

Class Christmas Parties 

Monday 18th December  

 

School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December 

 

School reopens 

Wednesday 3rd January  

 

Year 2 SATS workshops 

Tuesday 30th January 

 

School closes for Half Term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday  27th February 

 

Nativity Dates:  

 

EYFS   11th December 1.45pm  

         12th December 9.45am  

 

Year 1 12th December 1.45pm  

           13th December 9.45am 

  

Year 2 13th December 1.45pm  

           14th December 9.45am  

 

Year 3 13th December 6.30pm 

           15th December 1.45pm  

 

Year 4 14th December 6.30pm 

           15th December 9.45am  

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 
8th December  2017 

Kingsfield News 

Theme of the Week 

 

I can perform like a            

Christmas Star. 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of 

school  achievements: 

Beau Glynn—Man of the Match. 

Matthew Scarratt– Little Athletes Football      

Trophy. 

Mason Scarratt—Duck 1 Swimming Award. 

Jamie Pierpoint— British Gymnastics Stage 8     

Proficiency Award.  

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars              95.30%  

    Busy Bees                             96.30% 

    Charming Cheetahs            97.30% 

    Terrific Tigers                      98.70% 

    Perfect Panthers                 94.60% 

    Learning Lions                    97.60% 

    Super Squirrels                   97.90% 

    Wise Owls                            99.30% 

    Fantastic Foxes                   96.70% 

    Brilliant Badgers         100%  

  

Last weeks winners were                         

Miss Mohring’s class with 100%  

Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

  97.70% 

             School target    

                            96.50% 

As part of their topic London, a trip 

has been organised for Year 2 to 

Ford Green Hall on  Tuesday 12th                   

December. The cost of the trip is 

£8.50 and should be paid via 

Parentpay  

Aladdin 

This year’s Pantomime to school is Aladdin 

and will be on Monday 18th December. The 

cost for this is £3.50 and should be paid via 

Parentpay asap.  

Christmas Jumper Day 

We are supporting the Save the Children   

Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 15th          

December. The children can wear their own 

clothes and Christmas jumper for a £1          

donation.  

On the afternoon of  Tuesday 12th December Year 

3 and Year 4 children will  going to James     

Bateman Junior High to watch their performance 

of the pantomime ‘ Hoodwinked’. They will 

leave straight after lunch and should be 

back at school for around 3.50pm.   

Class Christmas Parties 

will be the afternoon of 

Monday 18th December.  

Any donations of Xmas 

Party food would be    

gratefully received.  

The PTFA would be 

grateful for any         

donations of            

Christmas wrapping 

paper. If you have 

any spare and are 

happy to donate it 

please bring to the 

school office. Thanks 

The last  Forest School session for 

Mrs Heaps class will  be on  Monday 

11th December . Please could      

children in her class ensure that 

they have their Forest Schools 

clothes with them on the day.  


